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Newsletter, Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time, 28th September 2025 C 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 27th Sept 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 28th Sept 9.00am  Parish Mass 

12.00pm Latin Mass 

Tue 30th Sept 9.30am  No Mass 

Fri 3rd Octo 9.00am Adoration 

9.30am  Holy Eucharist 

Sat 4th Octo 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 5th Octo 9.00am 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 27th Sept 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 28th Sept 9.00am Polish Mass 

11.00am  Parish Mass 

Mon 29th Sept 9.30am  (The Feast of Archangels) 

Thu 2nd Octo 9.30am  (The Holy guardian Angels) 

Fri 3rd Octo  6.30pm Adoration 

7.00pm Holy Eucharist 

Sat 4th Octo 6.15pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 5th Octo 11.00am 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Adoration: 9.00am – 9.30am Adoration: 6.30pm – 7.00pm 

Confessions: Tuesday & Friday after Mass Confessions: Friday & Saturday after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Byrne-Kay RIP), Sun (Parish), Fri 

(Lakshimi, Good health) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (John & Bea O’Malley RIP), Sun 
(Mina & Sean O’Flynn, Margaret Kay RIPs), Mon (Noren 
Spillane RIP), Thu (Msgr. Willie Dever, 60th Ordination), 
Fri (Richard’s Family, Thanksgiving) 

 

A Warm Welcome and our thanks to Fr. Brian and 
Fr. Guy who will be celebrating the Vigil Masses at Our Lady’s 
and St. Aidan’s this Saturday. My sincere gratitude to Fr. 
Prasad msfs, and Fr. Roman, who celebrated the Holy Mass in 
our parishes while I was away. May I take this opportunity to 
thank our Deacons and Eucharistic Ministers, who have 
conducted the Word & Communion for the past three weeks. 
May God bless you all! 

Second Collection: There will be a collection this weekend at 
Our Lady’s only for Evangelii Gaudium Sunday (formerly 
Home Mission Sunday). We missed the second collection last 
weekend! 

No Mass: Please take note, there will be No Mass on Tuesday 
30th September at Our Lady’s. 

CAFOD Family Fast Day Appeal is on Friday 3rd October. On 
this Family Fast Day, CAFOD invites us to stand in solidarity 
with families affected by climate change and conflict. Gift Aid 
Envelopes are available at the back of Church. Please bring 
your offering next weekend. 

Emmaus  Talk:  Our  next Emmaus  Talk takes  place 
on Wednesday 1 October at 7:30pm in St Joseph’s Church, 
Gerrard Cross. The topic is 'Walking Together - Christians 
and Other Religions' (Mark 7:24-30) and the speaker 
is Archbishop Kevin McDonald. We are pleased to welcome 
him back to our Diocese where he was Bishop from 2001-2004 
before becoming Archbishop of the Diocese of Southwark. To 
follow this and previous Emmaus talks please click here 

100 Club: The 100 Club will launch on 1st November. If you 
would like to support our youth initiative and participate in 
the Club, each number costs £1 per week (£52 a year). There 
are forms in the narthex for you to complete and return to 
Deacon David. If you have any questions, please contact 
Deacon David. 

Chiltern Foodbank: List of items for Sept: UHT Milk, Long 
Life Fruit Juice, Rice, Tinned Sweetcorn, Sponge Puddings. 

October, Month of the Rosary: During the month of 
October, traditionally dedicated to the Holy Rosary, Pope Leo 
XIV has called on Catholics around the world to pray the 
Rosary daily, uniting in prayer for peace in war-torn regions. 
Announced during the Wednesday General Audience, the 
Pope’s appeal invites clergy to share this message with their 
communities and encourage the faithful to join in this 
powerful prayer of intercession. 

General Secretary of Bishop’s Conference: At their 
meeting on Tuesday, 16 September, the Bishops of England 
and Wales appointed Canon William Agley as General 
Secretary of the Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and 
Wales for a five-year term. A qualified solicitor and priest of 
the Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle, Canon Agley 
previously served as an official of the Dicastery for the Clergy 
in Rome from 2012 to 2017. 

Baptism: Please pray for Jenson Campbell-White who will 
be baptised at St. Aidan’s this Sunday. His parents are 
Rebecca and Nathan. 

Parish Council Meeting: The next meting for Our lady’s will 
be on Thursday 2nd October 7.00pm at St. Aidan’s 
presbytery. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week OL: £157.00 SA: £58.00 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £296.45 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £276.60 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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